[Date]
[Address]

Dear [Property Manager]

I am pleased to announce that [name of your organization] is pursuing certification under the Dayton Regional Green Business Certification program. This program recognizes businesses that have implemented sustainable business practices to conserve energy, prevent pollution, protect water quality, reduce waste and increase recycling.
I am writing with the hope that you will partner with us in this endeavor. As the (owner/property manager), there are many areas where together, we can make significant environmental impacts and realize cost savings. We would like to schedule a meeting time to discuss the following:

· Waste reduction and recycling opportunities
· Energy management and conservation:


· Resources available for conducting an ASRAE Level 1 energy audit on our unit and/or facility 
· Free online “rate your business” energy auditing tools through the DRG3 website

· Gas and electricity consumption history for our unit and/or facility

· HVAC maintenance

· Lighting improvements and controls

· Water management:

· Water consumption history for our unit and/or facility

· Process for monitoring and reporting leaks

· Installation of low flow control valves on non-critical use lavatory faucets

· Pollution prevention opportunities
Through the Dayton Regional Green Business Certification program, we would like to make a commitment to discussing our sustainability goals and efforts. We (Name of company) is strongly dedicated to making our business “green”, but we can’t do it without you! I hope you will partner with us as we work to become an environmentally conscious tenant in your building. This certification can provide a significant business advantage for us, while at the same time providing a cost savings for you.

Please let me know when you may be available for a meeting to discuss this certification   For additional information about the Dayton Regional Green Business Certification program go to www.drg3.org 
Sincerely,

[Name]

[Business]
